

BENGEWORTH CE ACADEMY

Weekly Newsletters

Friday 20th May 2022

office@bengeworth.worcs.sch.uk · www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk





KEY DATES

Golden Tea







Little Stars



ratulations to Evelyn, Diana. Erin, Quita, Yehor and Aiden

Golden Assembly







This week has been a fantastic week

for everyone with many thanks going to our school Eco Warriors for their organisation. The children came up with the ideas during pupil leadership meetings which then became a reality, resulting in all children completing a litter workshop and have



24th May Y3 Black Country



attended visits into the local environment to see what litter they could find Karen (WCC - Eco Advisor) commented on the respect that she was shown by all pupils and has spoken about how much she enjoyed working with such a wonderful school. Well done to everybody involved.

Jubilee Celebrations

Next Thursday, we will be celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee with a fun filled day. Children will be staying in year groups to complete a range of fun activities throughout the day. One of these activities is a fun session filled with inflatables. With this in mind, and the fact it is of course the Queen's Jubilee, please may we ask that children come to school in red, white and blue sports wear with trainers (school PE kit can also be worn). All children also need to bring a packed lunch into school for this day.



27th May Last day of Summer 1 Term

Let's Build a Castle!

Huge congratulations to lTeme who performed their Castle Class Assembly to children and their parents this week. The children were absolutely fantastic and explained the history of castles through singing and acting. They all showed our school values and should be so proud of themselves!



First Day of Summer 2 Term



Attendance Matters























We are looking for Lunchtime Supervisors

or 12.00 - 1.30pm

Interested? Please pop in or see our website www.bengeworthacademy.co.uk/vacancies

INSET DAYS - School Closed to Pupils

Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th June 2022 Friday 15th July 2022 Thursday 21st July 2022

Young Voices New Visions

We are very proud of these beautiful sculptures which have been created for the Young Voices New Visions exhibition at Worcester Cathedral by children in Year 3, as well as the Reception and Year I Art Club. The show will run from Sunday 22nd May to Sunday 26th June in the medieval cloister area of the Cathedral and is based on the theme 'life'.

It is promised to be a mesmerising exhibition so please do go along to show your support!

For more information visit www.worcestercathedral.co.uk/whats-on/youngvoices-new-visions-exhibition

Specialist Provision - Week 13

Year 2 - Tuesday Reception - Wednesday Year I - Thursday

Please can we ask that children wear long trousers for forest school even in the warm weather as it protects their legs from brambles, branches and stinging nettles. They can bring in a pair of shorts to change into for after the session.

Well done to everybody who has demonstrated our value of perseverance over the past few weeks in our after school Running Club. These children have played many running games, but have valiantly finished each session with a 12 minute run! Whilst some participants still have to stop to walk for a while, children's perseverance has paid off and has resulted in most children running for the majority of the time, with some jogging for the full 12 minutes! Well done everyone!



Reception and Year 1 Art Gallery



Children in Reception and Year I have been working hard over the last few months developing their art skills and would love to show off their finished pieces of art at our gallery. Please come and be impressed by the children's talents and progress on Wednesday, 8th June from 3:00pm until 3:30pm in the Burford Road hall

DACONE DACONE DACONE DACONE DACONE DACONE DA CONTRODA CON

Art Club get colourful!

This week the Reception and Year I Art Club have designed their own Elmer, carefully colouring in the background and sticking on a patchwork of coloured squares.



LEGION



Well done to Archie in Year 5 who has been awarded a certificate for his outstanding support for the Royal British Legion over the past 5 years. We are very proud of you Archie!

Yr4/5 Football Fixture v St Richards



Wednesday saw our football team's third league fixture against St Richard's. What a display of perseverance and great team work! A hard fought match from all involved saw the team win 2-0 Well done to everyone!